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23rd January, 1 959.
Dear Sir,

M.S "RYAD"

With reference to your request made on the 21st instant
to postpone the overdue port screwshaft survey, we have to-day
received written confirmation from the Committee that they will
not object to this inspection being deferred until July next,
and stress that no further postponement beyond that date will
be given.

Yours faithfully

CL

(5. Blidett ).

To the Master

of the M.S. "RY'™"

¢/o Messrs. SAUDL LINES
Via Cairoli 14/7

GENOA.
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